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I'm a caregiver, a program participant, and a taxpayer. Please stop LD 1847. My small
business is already struggling and I don't think it can sustain the additional costs of a 
mandatory testing panel. This is not a cost I can absorb and will have to pass along to 
my patients. This decisively reduces access across the program as many small 
operators will be forced to do the same.
I've been a caregiver providing clean medicine to patients since 2012, a program 
participant since 2010, and a Mainer with 3 generations of family here. I'm just trying 
to keep my maine grown business viable and I don't see how I'll be able to do that if 
LD 1847 passes.


